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January 16, 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We wanted to provide you with a brief update regarding the recent PowerSchool cyber incident.  We know 
that this is a concerning issue and our work continues with PowerSchool to understand the precise data 
impact of the breach.   
 
At this time, we continue to conduct an internal audit in partnership with PowerSchool to understand the 
precise impact to the NCDSB.  Given the size and scope of the incident to boards across North America, it 
is taking time to properly identify the impact of the incident.  
 
We want to assure you that this incident continues to be a priority for the NCDSB and all boards affected.   
 
 
More information will be sent to you in the coming days.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tricia Stefanic Weltz 
Director of Education 
 
 
  


